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AMERICANISM 
 

MID-YEAR & YEAR-END REPORT 
 

For Mid-Year Reports - Report MUST be received by the District President by December 10. 

For Year-End Reports - Report MUST be received by the District President by April 10. 

 
 

Auxiliary ________________________________ Number ____________ District __________ 

 

 

The first question includes such activities as highlighting your POW/MIA table on POW/MIA day 

or placing flags at the cemeteries on Memorial Day or Veterans Day. 

 

 Did your Auxiliary conduct a special program for any major Patriotic Holidays 

(i.e. Memorial Day, Veteran’s Day, POW/MIA Day, Flag Day, Fourth of July)? 

Yes _____ No _____ 

           

 Did your Auxiliary participate in POW/MIA day?   Yes _____ No _____ 

 

The next two questions include flags posted at cemeteries for Patriotic Holidays and handed out at 

holiday parades. 

 

 How many American Flags (2” x 3” or larger) did your Auxiliary distribute?      ______ 

 How many POW/MIA flags (2” x 3” or larger) did your Auxiliary distribute?     ______ 

 

Did your Auxiliary participate in the Smart/Maher National Citizenship Education Teacher Award 

(i.e. assisting the Post, taking the contest into schools or making a donation)? Yes_____ No_____ 

 

How many Certificates of Recognition did your Auxiliary present to businesses/citizens in 

recognition of their displaying a U.S. flag, POW/MIA flags, or other American Pride displays? ___ 

 

Was the media contacted about any of our programs?  Yes_____ No_____ 

 

How many Patriotic Education programs did you conduct in your Auxiliary? _________ 

  

How many Patriotic Education programs did you conduct in your Community? _________  

 

 

Auxiliary Chairman________________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone Number____________________ Email _________________________________________

  

“Proud of Our Past, Committed to Our Future” 

“Unwavering Support for Uncommon Heroes” 
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PATRIOTIC INSTRUCTOR 
 

 
 

 
  

VICKY DICKERSON 

 

P. O. Box 129 

Blue Ridge, TX 75424 

972.658.0856 

Jim1986vicky@hotmail.com 
  

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

As Patriotic Instructor, you have been appointed to teach obligation and respect to our Auxiliary, 

our Youth and our Community.  You have the opportunity and obligation to teach new members 

of our Auxiliary our rituals and understanding of our protocol.  You can help them show 

“Unwavering Support for Uncommon Heroes.” 

 

There are many ways to help others recognize their own Patriotism, and bring that out on a daily 

basis.  Not only can we teach honoring our flag, but also other ritual observances related to 

various holidays such as displaying flags on the headstones of our fallen soldiers on Memorial 

Day.  These and other rituals help the Auxiliary demonstrate to our members and the larger 

community that we are “Proud of Our Past, Committed to Our Future.” 

 

 

 

 

“Proud of our Past, Committed to our Future” 

“Unwavering Support for Uncommon Heroes” 
 

 

 

AWARDS 

 

Plaque to Most Outstanding Auxiliary Patriotic Instructor in each Membership Division 

 

 
 




